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30 March 2016 

Dear Mr. Lee, 

I write further to my letter of 19 February 2016. As I made clear in that letter, 
your accreditation privileges to access the premises of the United Nations to conduct your 
journalistic activities have been changed to thaLofnon-Resident Correspondent. In this 
regard, I note that you have applied for and received your non-Resident Correspondent 
accreditation on 25 February 2016. Such accreditation allows you access to the premises 
of the United Nations in that capacity in order to carry out your full journalistic activities 
in the same manner as any other journalist with such accreditation privileges. 

At the same time, I also note that as of today, and after several reminders, you 
have not yet emptied the office of your belongings, which remain untouched, nor have 
you returned the key to that office. 

In light of the above, I request that you remove your belongings from the office 
and return its key to the Media Accreditation and Liaison Unit by no later than 5:00p.m. 
on 6 April2016. If you do not collect your belongings from the office by that deadline, I 
would request your presence for the packaging and forwarding of your belongings to the 
address listed in your accreditation application. 

Mr. Matthew Lee 
Inner City Press 
New York 


